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I implore you all to do what is necessary for the people of Oregon and pass this bill 

into law. My fellow Oregonians are more than capable of pumping their own gas, and 

should be allowed to take ownership of this regular task performed by almost all other 

Americans. No one wants to work the pumps, as indicated by our collective long 

waits at the station. The impact of this change is minimal to those still working the 

pumps, and as a person who has been harassed by employees of gas stations, I 

would much rather be left completely alone to do my business.   


